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TEMPLE BASEMENT USAGE

Dear Devotees,
Water restrictions due to the Sewer Construction
activities and Construction outside the basement
EXIT door, following changes are in effect until
further notice.

1) Basement is open to devotees for restrooms
only

2) Only limited quantity of prasadams will be
prepared and used in the temple Madapalli
(Kitchen)

3) Door in the basement is used for emergency
purposes only

We request devotee’s cooperation as we are trying
to keep the basement open only for essential
services.

Thank You
Temple Management


